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23rd April 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/carer, 
 
 
 
 RE – VE Day Celebrations 8th May 2025 
 
                                                                         
As you will be aware, the nation intends to celebrate 80 years since the end of WW2 in Europe on 
Thursday 8th May 2025 (VE Day). For this day we are asking the children to come to School 
wearing their own clothes but with the colours red, white and blue (the colours of the Union Jack). 
Children can wear just one of these colours or a combination of them all. It’s up to them. 
 
We will also be having a VE Day picnic lunch in the playground. Children are invited to bring in 
their own packed lunch. However, if your child usually has a school meal and you would like the 
school to provide a packed lunch, please indicate using the link below.  
 
Please only order a packed lunch if you need one for your child. In the past, some families have 
ordered packed lunches then sent their children in with a packed lunch from home. This results in 
food waste. In comparison to this, some families fail to order a lunch on time and their child has 
been left without anything to eat! Please ensure that you order a packed lunch no later than Friday 
2nd May 2025.  
  
 
Packed lunch order form -   https://forms.office.com/e/tjSWfdnhZn 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Tony Lynch 
(Head of School) 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/tjSWfdnhZn

